COSTA BLANCA ANGLICAN CHAPLAINCY

Announcement to be made at all churches on Sunday 6™ August.
Please keep it quiet until then.

From Fr Marcus, our Senior Chaplain

It is will real sadness that | announce the resignation of Fr Ray.

After much thought and prayer he has decided that he will be leaving the Chaplaincy after
8th April 2018.

By then he will have served three glorious years among us, accomplished a great deal and
worked really hard to build the congregations at Albir, El Campello and

L’Al Faz del Pi and beyond.

Fr Ray has taken on some serious Counselling work which will demand a significant amount
of his time and energy. We love him, will miss him, and of course Thank him, and wish him
well.

Fr Ray has given us plenty of notice, and the Chaplaincy Council will now decide what to do
next.

We will keep you in the loop, and we ask for your prayers both for Fr Ray, and for us as we
discern God’s Will for the future.

With Every Blessing,

Fr Marcus



